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Historic Columbus Announces
2015 Patricia Jackson Howard Memorial Scholarship Recipient

Historic Columbus is pleased to announce the twenty-second annual Patricia Jackson
Howard Memorial Scholarship was awarded to Miss Taylor Casey of Jordan High School. Miss
Casey was selected from several applicants for her commitment to academics and dedication to
overcome her circumstances.

Miss Casey is an exceptional student and very involved as a member of the Youth
Leadership of Columbus and National Honor Society. She was named Vice President of the
Student Government Association and Treasurer of the Senior Class. Throughout high school,
Taylor has been dedicated to her studies and has volunteered in many community
organizations. She is planning to study biology at Columbus State University.

Another outstanding senior, Miss Helly Shah of Columbus High School, was awarded an
autographed copy of the book Images: A Pictorial History of Columbus by noted Columbus historian F.
Clason Kyle for her efforts.

The Patricia Jackson Howard Memorial Scholarship was established in memory of Mrs.
Howard, who served as the second Executive Director of Historic Columbus from 1989-1992.
The scholarship provides $2,500 to the recipient. We will be giving her awards at her senior
luncheon on May 19™ at 11:30 at the St. Luke Ministry Center and at Historic Columbus’ board
meeting on June 9" at 12:00 at the River Club.



